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Recent improvements to the NHS App means that additional features are now available with even more planned for the coming months.

If you have already downloaded and registered for the NHS App then please make sure that you have notifications turned on.  Over the coming months we will begin to send text messages via the NHS App, 
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“NEW”  TELEPHONE SYSTEM
It is now a year since our new telephone system was installed and we are pleased to have received many comments from patients about how much easier it is to get through to the surgery.  We receive monthly data on our call numbers and wait times and thought it would be useful to share this in Pendulum.  Figures for January were:-

	Inbound calls answered


	2,463

	Callbacks requested (offered when calls queue)


	153



	Average queue time before answer


	3 minutes 18 seconds

	Outbound call made
	1,767

	
	


SALBUTAMOL INHALER SHORTAGE

There is a national and Europe wide shortage in the supply of salbutamol inhalers (Salamol and Ventolin). This is due to an increase in prescribing and use which cannot be met by current manufacturing capacity.  This is expected to continue for the coming months.  There are alternative inhalers and asthma care regimes that can be offered to most patients and we will be encouraging those patients that can move onto an alternative to make an appointment to discuss the options with our respiratory nurse, Pat.  Additionally, if you have ordered more than 3 “blue” inhalers in a year then this is an indication that you could have better treatment with alternative inhaler(s) and should book for a respiratory review.
STAFF TRAINING

The Practice will be closed from 1.00pm to 5.00pm on Wednesday 12th March for staff and GP training.  This will include our annual update on Basic Life Support.
FINALLY, A POLITE REQUEST

Can we ask that all drivers switch off their car engines if they are waiting in the car park.  The exhaust fumes from idling engines, especially in the damp winter air, adds to the pollution of the village and is especially unwelcome around the entrance to our healthcare building.  If you are concerned about getting cold then come in and take a seat in our warm waiting area instead.  Many thanks


